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May 9, 2016  

Auditor’s Office Planning to Send Out Tax Bills Earlier 

 
According to a news release issued by the Beaufort County Auditor, tax bills will be issued before the end of 
September.  “In the past, it has been customary for the county to send out annual tax bills in late October to early 
November,” according to County Auditor Jim Beckert.  The Auditor’s goal is to provide greater transparency of the 
tax process and allow taxpayers more time to analyze, amend and pay their tax bill prior to the January 15 deadline.  
For more information, click here.  You may also contact the Auditor’s Office at auditor@bcgov.net or 843-255-2500.  
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